
One page overview of CPA meeting held 20/11/18 
A full copy of the minutes is available and will be posted on the school notice board as well as 
distributed via email. Here are the brief and main points to note from the meeting: 

Headteacher’s Segment 
● Local authority looking for parent’s input to developing the Parental Engagement 

Strategy; meetings to be held December; information to be distributed 

● Homework diaries expected after Christmas Holidays due to delay at print unit. 

● KiVa anti-bullying program being introduced with staff undergoing training. 

● Use of Pupil Equity Funding outlined 

● Road safety discussed further with next steps and where the process currently is 

● Initial request for funding in aiding purchase of new computer hardware for the school 
(iPads) 

● Signed up for Sky Academy program to allow trip to learn about TV program production 

CPA Segment 

● Discussion on halloween disco, planning for next year’s event and upcoming event for 
Christmas 

● Christmas cards printing changes for this year and current progress 

● Farmer’s market event planning for 13th December in conjunction with school children 
and RHET. 

● Discussion on potential ideas for investments in coming year including Sumdog renewal, 
computer hardware improvement, playground improvements, cooking equipment and 
improvements leveraging sports grants. 

 

Next CPA meeting scheduled for Wednesday 23rd January at 5.00pm. 


